
Groton Little League

Meeting of March 16, 2021


The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Danielle Daniels, Jessica Donnel, Annmarie Nix, Ray Nix, 
Katie Trask


Presidents Report:  Coaches for 50/70 and senior league were discussed. 


Enrollment for majors (9) and player pitch (19) is currently low.  Ideas for splitting players was 
discussed.


Issues with Regional were discussed. Racial and financial demographic concerns of Groton vs. 
Mystic boundaries have been sent to Regional for advice.  Fitch High School and Groton Middle 
School are now officially in GLL boundaries. 


Out of bounds requests for 3 players have been received. We have sent the denial letters to 
Regional due to low enrollment and because we have received a state grant with the purpose of 
encouraging players to play within their community. 


It was decided to add an additional assessment day to accommodate players possibly being in 
quarantine due to Covid-19. 


Coach pitch and t-ball registration/coaches are doing well.


A final push for registration, especially senior division, will go out this week.


A motion was made to charge new sign sponsors $250 and existing sign sponsors $ (a 50% 
discount due to Covid-19).


The meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm.


